
From: Ministry of Environment and Tourism <noreply@meft.gov.na> 

Sent: Monday, December 9, 2024 9:42:17 AM 

To: Dolf Cronje <Dolf.Cronje@wbsalt.com> 

Subject: Your application is verified  

  

 
REPUBLIC OF NAMIBIA  

Ministry of Environment, Forestry & Tourism  

2024-12-09  

 

Dear Walvis Bay Salt Holdings,  

This email serves to inform you that your application APP-005059 has been 

verified  

Taking the following into considerations:  

 Location of the project 

 Pollution potential 

 Scale of operation of the project 

Please upload the following documents:  

 Updated EMP to effect amendment 

 Confirmation of screening notice received (through email) in terms of 

assessment procedures (Section 35 (1)(a)(b) of the Environmental 

Management Act, No 7 of 2007)  

 Preliminary Site Map with coordinates (decimal degrees) and a Legend 

 Copy of the previous Environmental Clearance Certificate issued in terms 

of Section 37(1)(a) of EMA 

 CV of Environmental Assessment Practitioner (EAP) 

mailto:noreply@meft.gov.na
mailto:Dolf.Cronje@wbsalt.com
http://www.met.gov.na/


 Declaration for the Submission of Assessment Reports and other Support 

Documents (upload Declaration Form from www.eia.meft.gov.na 

(downloads) 

Please login onto our portal to upload required documents, if any 

https://eia.met.gov.na  

NB- for the purpose of Section 38 of the Environmental Management Act, 2007 

read with Regulation 4(d), kindly forward copies of all relevent documents i.e 

(application forms, EIA, Scoping reports, EMP etc) to the office of the 

Environmental Commissioner  

Thank you  
  

Phillip Troskie Bulding  

P/Bag 13306, Windhoek | Tel: +264 61 284 2111 | DEA: +264 61 284 2701  
 

Please do not reply directly to this email. It was sent from an unattended mailbox. Correspondences can 

be done on the portal or please use  

eia@met.gov.na  
 

“This e-mail and any file attachments transmitted with it are intended solely for the 

addressee(s) and may be legally privileged and/or confidential. If you have received this e-

mail in error please destroy it and contact the sender, via our switchboard on +264 64 273 

0250 or via return e-mail. If you are not the addressee you may not disclose, copy, distribute 

or take any action based on the contents hereof. Any unauthorized use or disclosure is 

prohibited and may be unlawful. The views and opinions expressed in this e-mail message 

may not necessarily be those of the management or directors of the Company.**”  
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